
NOTICE

Thank you for your understanding.

A section of the Serangoon Park Connector
(marked in red) is closed for improvement 

works from 30 September 2019. 

Please use the alternative route along 
Hougang Ave 7 and Upper Serangoon Rd 

(marked in green).

Expected completion date: 31 December 2020
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